
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 
 

March 4, 2005 
 

 
 
 
 
Billy Hill 
1957 Government Street 
Mobile, AL  36604 
 
Re: Case #ZON2005-00376 

Billy Hill 
1957 Government Street (Southwest corner of Government Street and Cherokee 
Street). 
Council District 3 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on March 3, 2005, the Planning Commission considered your request for a 
change in zoning from B-1, Buffer Business, to B-3, Community Business, to allow a 
retail shopping center. 
 
After discussion it was decided to table this application. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Victor McSwain, Secretary 
 
By: /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II 
 
 


